
  

  

Term 1 – 2021 
Resumes Wednesday 27th January  

Diary Dates 
 11/12/20 

Casual Day – No 
donation required 
Dismissal 2:10pm 
Lunch order day 
 

2021 
 

 27/01/21 
Term 1 Resumes 
Wednesday 27th January 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Term 4  Week 9 
Thursday 11 December 2020 

 

 
 
Dear Families 
 
It is hard to believe that this is our last newsletter for 2020 and the end 
of another successful year of learning!  It has been a different year with 
lots of uncertainty however we have all worked together and shown 
resilience. On behalf of the staff I would like thank all family members 
for your support and understanding this year. 
 

The many successes this year are due to the hard work and dedication of 
so many people. Firstly, our staff, both the teaching and non-teaching 
staff. Every day they go above and beyond to make a difference to all 
children. Secondly, our Governing Council and volunteers who give up 
their time for the benefit of our school and students. Thirdly, our 
students who embraced different modes of learning and in some cases 
taught the teacher some ICT skills.  
 

Tonight we farewell our year 6s and 7s. Our graduating year 6s and 7s 
are a wonderful group of young people and we wish them all the very 
best for their exciting secondary school journey.   
 
At the end of the school year we will farewell five of our teachers Beccy 
Nicholls, Kelly Peterson, Jake Hollis, Tracey Collins and Rikki Jansen. 
We wish them all the best and thank them for their dedication to the 
Coorara School Community.  
 
We are very fortunate to have a great team of skilled SSOs that support 
the teaching staff and children. We would like to thank them all for 
their dedication and going above and beyond to make Coorara a great 
place. We are in the process of finalising SSO hours for 2020 and at this 
moment we say farewell and thank you to Steve for his tireless work to 
our school community. 
 
We thank you for your support in 2020 and look forward to working 
with you again in the New Year. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Rebecca Read 
Principal 
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Material and Services fees for 2021 are       

$246.00.  Invoices will be sent out approx. in 

week 3, 2021 with school card information. 

Applications for school card will be available on 

line early 2021. 

School hats are $13.00 each 

Polo Tops are $24.50 each 

Windcheaters are $33.00 each 

Uniforms may be purchased for 2021 on 

Wednesday 20/01 and Thursday 21/01 

from 1:30 – 3:00pm. 

For any other times please call the school from 

20/01/2021 on 8325 2066 

 

School Card applications  
You can access the online forms from any device that gets 

internet, including mobile devices, such as tablets and smart 

phones, as well as laptops and computers.  
Applying online is easy! Simply follow the steps below 

STEP 1 From 13 January visit  (approx.date) 

sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard  

STEP 2 Select the type of School Card you would like to 

apply for (for example ‘Type A’) and follow the prompts.  

STEP 3 Complete all mandatory fields. Please note: you 

cannot proceed to the next page unless all mandatory fields 

are complete.  

STEP 4 Once you have completed a page click on the 

‘NEXT’ button.  
STEP 5 Once you have filled out all pages click the 

‘SUBMIT’ button. Please note: if you exit the form without 

clicking ‘You can save the form, and return to complete it 

at another time, by clicking on the ‘SAVE’ button. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://coorarakidsoshc.fullybookedccms.com.au/family 

 

Vacation Care is available at 

Coorara Kids OSHC 

December 14th ~ 18th 

January 4th  ~  25th 

Please check Coorara Kids 

facebook page for Holiday dates 

and program. 

 

Reminder 
Hats are to worn  

Term 1 2021 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please check the green lost 

property bin near the OSHC door. 

If you have lost any clothing 

throughout the year. 

 

 

Best wishes for a safe, happy and healthy Christmas and New Year 

 

 


